
Letter of Appeal for Improved Wheelchair 

Access in Parks and Recreation Areas 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention an important issue 

regarding wheelchair accessible facilities in our local parks and recreation areas. As a member of 

the community who values inclusivity, I believe everyone should have equal access to the beauty 

and recreational opportunities our parks provide. 

Unfortunately, many of our parks currently lack adequate wheelchair access features, which 

limits the ability of individuals with mobility challenges to enjoy these public spaces. This 

situation not only affects their quality of life but also undermines our collective commitment to 

inclusivity and community well-being. 

I urge you to consider implementing necessary improvements such as accessible pathways, 

ramps, and designated rest areas to enhance wheelchair access in our parks. By taking these 

steps, we can ensure that all members of our community can partake in outdoor activities, 

recreational events, and enjoy nature without barriers. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your positive response. Together, 

we can make our parks a more welcoming and inclusive environment for everyone. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


